
Royal Burgh of Cupar & District Community Council 

Minute of the monthly meeting held on Tuesday 26th March 2024 within Cupar 
Baptist Church Hall, Bonnygate, Cupar at 7.30pm 

 

Present: 

M Lumsden, Vice-chair (chair) 

B McSeveney 

R Graham 

A Crockett 

In attendance: 

Cllr Hoggan-Radu 

Apologies: 

D Adey 

Cllr Caffrey & Kennedy 

J Collins 

S Stewart 

F McHarg 

G Pay 

A Collins 

Welcome & Apologies 

Interim chair, Mairi Lumsden welcomed everyone present to the meeting and 
also to members of the public present. 

Police Report (only if Officers are in attendance) 

Community Police newsletter had been distributed, no Police Scotland 
Officers on attendance. 

Minute of the previous meeting held 27th February 2024 

Minute of the previous meting were approved, proposed A. Crockett, 
seconded, B McSeveney. 

Matters Arising from the previous meeting. 

Substantial matters arising were taken as individual items on the agenda. 



Secretary’s Report (correspondence) 

Hogmanay Ceilidh – confirmation of event 2024 and request for support (G 
Sharp) 

Fife Council – Training Resources available on website. 

Police Scotland – Speed watch re Insurance volunteers. 

ICO Scotland – registration confirmation/receipt 

Former Elmwood College – participation request info, Elie & Earlsferry CC 

Cupar Youth café – acceptance of co-option 

 

Members of the Public 

Noted comments of approval of CC approach to engage with community.  
Noted also Heritage museum dates for the summer months.  Disappointment 
shared re the “state” of the Haugh Park. 

Cupar Market/Gazebo & Associated 

B McSeveney talked through the proposals for the colour scheme and design 
of gazebo.  Agreed to progress with ordering as appropriate, funding 
approved as necessary.  Agreed to work towards presence at the April market 
on Saturday 20th April.  Volunteers available should let Mairi know in advance. 

Fife Councillors – Cllr Hoggan-Radu 

Noted outcome and involvement by Cllrs re the Cupar Flood concerns and 
associated resilience. 

Response to letter received from G Logan previously replied via Cllr Kennedy. 

No site or progress identified re the replacement or relocation of the recycling 
centre. 

Planning Matters 

Cupar North – noted correspondence received re Cupar North from CDT.  Noted 
that there was pressing need to have the CN proposal determined and that the 
long-awaited consultation/briefing on the revised master plan was awaited by 
many in the community. 

Other Planning matters – noted weekly planning schedules were received by the 
CC from Fife Council. 



Traffic Order – Short Lane, no objection from CC. 

Treasurer’s Report 

Balance of funds reported £16,535.00 including restricted funds for Defib 
project, Display Boards and Flower Bed. 

AOCB 

Noted Big Weekend is likely to be scaled back and organisations asked to 
work independently around the time of Open Doors programme.  Further 
information to follow in due course. 

Date of next meeting 

 Tuesday 30th April 2024 at 7.30pm within Cupar Baptist Church Hall. 

Close 

 

 


